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Mr Gary Chapman 14/06852
General Manager

Queanbeyan City Council

PO Box 90

QUEANBEYAN NSW 2620

Dear Mr Chapman

| refer to Council’s correspondence of 27 March 2014 submitting the draft South
Jerrabomberra Structure Plan 2014 for the Secretary’s endorsement.

| am pleased to advise that as delegate of the Secretary, | have now formally endorsed
the Structure Plan as submitted.

| would like to congratulate Council for finalising this work.

| have written to representatives in the ACT Government to advise of my decision to
endorse the Structure Plan and to encourage a cooperative approach to the resolution

~of the cross border infrastructure issues necessary for the development of the South
Jerrabomberra area. Arrangements have been made to bring the two jurisdictions
together to discuss these issues and | would like to thank and acknowledge Council’s
ongoing role in these discussions.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, | have arranged for Martin
Brown of the Queanbeyan Planning Team at the Department of Planning and
Environment to assist you. Mr Brown can be contacted on (02) 6229 7913.

Richard Pearson
Deputy Director General
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